TRAFFIC AND ROAD SAFETY ADVISORY PANEL – 13 OCTOBER 2020

PUBLIC QUESTIONS (ITEM 6)

WRITTEN RESPONSE TO PUBLIC QUESTIONER 6 
	6.

Questioner:


	Gareth Thomas - MP


	Asked of:


	Councillor Jerry Miles, Chair of Traffic and Road Safety Advisory Panel



	Question:
	“Whether Harrow Council will consider introducing a local safety scheme in Alexandra Close?”


	Written Response:
	Alexandra Close is a narrow crescent shaped private street which has low traffic volumes and low vehicle speeds and has no reported traffic accidents. The council’s criteria for a local safety scheme is based on reducing the number of personal injury accidents and in this case Alexandra Close is a street which has a good road safety record and therefore would need meet our criteria for a local safety scheme. 


